Communication from Public

Name: Leslie Gallin
Date Submitted: 08/09/2023 01:18 PM
Council File No: 21-0777-S1

Comments for Public Posting: Hello, I am staunchly against the building of the Bulgari hotel or
any other hotel up in the hills off Benidict Canyon or Beverly
Glen. Our infrastructure cannot handle any more traffic or strain
on our electric grid and or water supply. Do not allow this project
to go forward. Thank you.



Communication from Public

Name: Leslie Gallin
Date Submitted: 08/09/2023 01:20 PM
Council File No: 21-0777-S1

Comments for Public Posting: NO on building the Bulgari hotel or any other hotel up in the hills.
our roads are crumbling, power grid taxed, and the fire
department cannot handle what is already happening up here.



